
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

October 12, 2022 

 

Domenica Tatasciore 

Site Acquisition Specialist 

Crown Castle 

1800 West Park Drive 

Westborough, MA  01581 

Domenica.Tatasciore@crowncastle.com 

 

RE: EM-AT&T-164-221007 - AT&T notice of intent to modify an existing telecommunications 

facility located at 340 Bloomfield Avenue, Windsor, Connecticut. 

 

Dear Domenica Tatasciore: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your correspondence dated October 12, 2022 

requesting withdrawal of the above-referenced exempt modification. The Council hereby acknowledges 

your request to withdraw the exempt modification. 

 

The Council declares this exempt modification to no longer be pending before this agency.  

 

The check for this filing has already been deposited.  If you plan on submitting the antenna upgrade before 

the end of the year, the revised filing can be submitted without a check as the Council will consider the 

filing pre-paid by the cancellation of this filing. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Council office. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/RDM/laf 

 

c: Peter Souza, Town Manager, Town of Windsor (souza@townofwindsorct.com) 
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From: Tatasciore, Domenica <Domenica.Tatasciore@crowncastle.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 10:30 AM 

To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 

Cc: Robidoux, Evan <Evan.Robidoux@ct.gov> 

Subject: RE: ATT Exempt Modification - 340 Bloomfield Avenue, Windsor, CT 

 

Good morning, 

 

I would like to pull this application as I have now been informed that the antenna models will be 

changed. 

Not sure if the accompanying check has been deposited yet, but if not, could you please write VOID on it 

and send me a image of it via email?  Please advise of its status. 

 

Thank you! 

 

DOMENICA TATASCIORE 

Site Acquisition Specialist 

T: 508-621-9161 

 

CROWN CASTLE 

1800 West Park Drive, Westborough, MA  01581 

CrownCastle.com 
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